
As a community physician, I work throughout Marion County caring for patients in their homes 
and in various facilities.  Due to the complexity of these patients medical and psychiatric issues, 
I often need the assistance of a psychiatrist.  But as most of these patients have Medicare and 
are unable to leave there place of residence, I have had little to no support in addressing their 
psychiatric needs.  This proposal would prove invaluable to me in carrying for these 
complicated patients. 
 
Please consider this in supporting SB 1539. 
 
Page Griffin, MD 
Salud Medical Center 
Woodburn, Oregon 
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